
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 

 

COMING INTO EFFECT – "By-Law number 2018-006-01, modifying the Planning 

Program By-Law number 2018-006" 

 
Public Notice is given by the undersigned, General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer of 

the above-mentioned Municipality, of the coming into force of "By-Law number 2018-

006-01, modifying the Planning Program By-Law number 2018-006", adopted at the 

regular meeting of August 5th, 2024. 

 

This By-Law came into force on September 19th, 2024, day the certificate of conformity 

was issued by the MRC of Argenteuil, in accordance with the Law. 

 

This By-Law may be consulted at the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth,  

175 Louisa Road, during regular business hours or on our website www.wentworth.ca  

 

 

Given in Wentworth on this 23rd day of September 2024 

 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 

http://www.wentworth.ca/

